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Sri Nithyananda Paramashivam
9720 Central Ave. 

Montclair, CA 91763 

Dear Sri Nithyananda Paramashivam,

I would like to formally congratulate you on being recognized
as the 1008th living incarnation of Paramashiva as per Sanatana 
Hindu Dhama and by your predecessors of enlightened masters and 

adepts.

Receiving this position recognizes you for your hard work 

and dedication to the improvement of our community. Leaders like 
you help make our community stronger and set a high standard for 

those around you. 

Again, congratulations on being recognized as the 1008h 
living incarnation of Paramashiva. I wish you great success in your 

future endeavors

Sincerely,

Darin Lallood 

Member of Congress 
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